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MEMORANDUM

FOR/TO : All Officials and Employees
DENR Central Office

FROM : THE OIC Director
Human Resource Development Service

SUBJECT VOLUNTARY FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE FOR MR. NIEL P.
BULLOS OF THE ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICE

-

DATE : January 10, 2022

- May we appeal for your voluntary financial assistance for MR. NIEL P. BULLOS of
the Administrative Service who is currently admitted at the East Avenue Medical Center,
Quezon City due to transurethral resection or removal of bladder tumor.

Your prayers for his fast recovery will be most appreciated. You may likewise extend
financial help to the family through Ms. Veronica D. Regalado of the Office of the Director,
Administrative Service..

Thank you and God Bless.
Mo

M. -
/I(VIIRIAM M. MARCELO
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